

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

22nd November 2021

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,



PTA Christmas Raffle

This week the children will be bringing home with them two books of raffle tickets (10 tickets in total) at a cost of £1 per ticket. Ticket stubs, payments and any unsold tickets should be returned to school by **Monday 29th November** in an envelope marked for the attention of the PTA raffle. Payment can be made either by cash (correct amounts only) or cheque (payable to Avalon School Parent Teacher Association).

The winners will be drawn on Friday 3rd December at the Christmas Fair

Prizes include:

- Beauty hampers
- Bottles of fizz
- Restaurant vouchers
- · Beauty treatment vouchers
- And much much more!

Good Luck!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher











